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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: s.l. oakes [swsister@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:52 AM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Subject: open pit rules 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: I am a resident of Santa Fe. I urge you to hold the oil industry to state of the art 
technology regarding waste disposal. I uderstand that oil companies working in our county are exempt 
from last years disposal rules due to our distance from disposal sites. Oil is nearly $100 a barrel! The 
extra cost involved in using closed loop systems will not be onerous under these circumstances despite 
industry claims. Please make sure the new proposed waste rules are adopted by New Mexico! Thank 
you for your efforts in these matters. Sarah Oakes 205 williams st. 87501. 
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